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June 2, 2020 
 
Dear MSW Graduates, 
 
We are pleased to provide updated information about preparing for your 
Licensing exam. 
 
Beginning on Monday, June 8 through September 8, 2020 you will have 
access to practice exams and other resources through our new provider 
LEAP, https://licensingprep.com via your SBU email. On June 8 you can 
expect to receive a notification directly from LEAP to your SBU email with a 
link that will provide access to the material you need to practice for the 
licensing exam.  
 
Additionally, below are dates for additional licensing prep workshops. 
 
Option 1: For students who did not take the 6 hour prep class this past 
spring, we are offering one more opportunity for this 6 hour class on: 
 
Saturday, July 11 from 10:00 am-4:00 pm. 
 
Option 2: For students who took the 6 hour prep class in the spring, we are 
offering a follow-up 1.5 hour class.  Completion of the 6 hour class is 
a prerequisite for registration.  The 1.5 hour session will be a deeper dive 
into content. You are encouraged to bring questions for discussion.  
 
All classes will be held via Zoom technology and taught by Sunny Maguire.  
 
July 
1.5 hour classes: 

• Tues. July 14, 6:30-8:00 PM 
• Wed. July 15, 6:00-7:30 PM 
• Thurs. July 16, 6:00-7:30 PM 
• Wed. July 22, 5:00-6:30 PM 

 
August  
1.5 hour classes:  



	

• Wed. August 11, 6:30-8:00 PM 
• Thurs. August 12, 6:00-7:30 PM 
• Wed. August 19, 5:00-6:30 PM 
• Thurs. August 20, 5:00-6:30 PM 

 
Advance registration is required: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C4BABA82EA5FB6-licensing1 

 
For up to date information about licensing visit: 
https://socialwelfare.stonybrookmedicine.edu/current-students/licensing	

 
For further information, contact Dean Horwitz: Shelley.Horwitz@stonybrook.edu 

	
	


